
Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee September 1, 2016 
for MWPAAC General Meeting on October 26, 2016 Meeting 

 
 

Task Force for I/I Strategy Assessment 
This month, King County will be advertising a Request for Proposals for the infiltration/inflow 
program evaluation.  This topic on this month’s E&P agenda was intended to identify a small 
group of E&P members who would like to be on a task force for meeting periodically with the 
selected consultant and King County staff during the year-long project. The frequency and length 
of meetings would be determined once the consultant is selected.  It was envisioned that the task 
force would report periodically to E&P as the study progressed.   
 
Since most E&P members expressed an interest in participating on the task force, the E&P 
Subcommittee is re-evaluating whether to form a task force, or to have periodic work sessions 
with King County staff and the consultant as the project progresses.  Once King County receives 
the proposals, we will re-evaluate the best way for MWPAAC to be involved in this project. 
 
Status of Conveyance System Improvement (CSI) Update and I/I Program 
King County staff continued the discussion of the CSI Update document that was discussed at 
the August meeting.  The document describes conceptual projects that have been developed to 
address capacity needs in the separated portion of the regional wastewater conveyance system.  
King County staff plans to meet with local agencies where the proposed projects will be within 
their service area to review any concerns or opportunities for coordination with local agency 
projects. 
 
    
 
Questions?  
Lisa Tobin, Chair     Paul Bucich, Vice-Chair  
LTobin@auburnwa.gov    PBucich@bellevuewa.gov 
(253) 804-5062     (425) 452-4596 
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